Dear Steve Entin,

Thank you for your positive comments as to the value

of a "consumption based" tax system during the recent

hearing.  I believe very strongly that this is the

best way to help manufacturing compete in the global

market.  I was given an early retirement package by

one of the top 500 companies becaues my companies

frienge benefit alone rate was more that we could get

it manfacturied off-shore and shipped back into the

USA.

Of all the options I personally like the plan

supported by "fairtax.org".  I encourage you to

evaluate their approach.

Thank you,

Ralph Pollard

